The Veterans’ Committee met on Thursday, February 8.  Attending the meeting were Austen Haynes, Crystal Warner, Mark Hurt and Saundie Smith.  Discussion was held on the location of the Memorial.  It was agreed upon to use the site off of Virginia Street between the Farmers’ Market and DHHR.
We agreed that the next step would be to find a design.  Everyone was asked to bring photos of designs so we could make some choices on the design.
After we get the design and cost, we will bring the location, design and cost before Council.
Meeting was adjourned and the next meeting will be Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in Council Chambers.

